
The Kentucky Extension Homemakers Association is partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to 
create a unique quilt featuring one square from each of Kentucky’s 120 counties. This special 
quilt will travel statewide, demonstrating that each county matters, and reminding viewers that 
every person must be counted for Kentucky to have appropriate congressional representation 
and federal funding. 

KEHA is spearheading the construction of this special quilt, with area and county presidents 
asked to provide leadership in promoting the project. Each county is asked to prepare and submit 
one quilt square based on these specifications. 

 6 1/2” block (6” square when finished). 

 100% cotton fabrics (pre-washing recommended). 

 White background. 

 Recommended design colors are yellows, blues and/or greens. 

 Each county selects the pattern or design. 

 The design should emphasize unique characteristics of the county. 
 

The following information should be typed or legibly written on a sheet of paper and mailed with 
the quilt block: 

 Name, address and phone number of the quilter 

 Name of county 

 Brief description of the quilt square design including any historical notes 
 

Each county quilt square and the requested information should be mailed by August 1, 2019 to: 

 Kim Henken, University of Kentucky, 102 Erikson Hall, Lexington, KY 40506-0050 
 

Questions? Contact Kim Henken at 859-257-5482 or khenken@uky.edu. 

Kentucky Counts! 
2020 Census Quilt Project 



2010 Census Quilt 

Produced in partnership with quilt shops and quilters across Kentucky. 


